
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our KBN College NSS & NCC units Volunteers participated in the Cyber Crime 

Awareness Walkathon  on 10.08.2024 at 8.00 AM from Indira Gandhi Municipal 

Stadium to Benz Circle. Nearly 119 students participated in the programme. NSS 

Programme Officer Sri D.Pavan Kumar Garu motivated the students to 

participate in the Rally. The registered KBN Cyber soldiers also participated in 

the rally.   

 



 

 


